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October 2024 Newsletter 

Cecil Hills Probus Club 
was formed after an interest meeting held at The Cecil Hills 

Community Centre on 6th June 2024. 

President's Message: 

In Jeanettes absence I think we all found our guest speaker 

Chris from Searchdogs Sydney was very informative and 

interesting. 

Hello and a very warm welcome to you all. 

Foundation members and our guests who I hope will join us 

in this new venture and exciting journey. The foundation 

committee members and I are looking forward to making 

Cecil Hills Probus Club an added highlight in our local 

community. 

It is our club for our social enjoyment and there is plenty in 

store for our members! Activity groups, short day trips, 

overnight and extended trips are all being researched to offer 

you as well as our monthly meetings which will include some 

interesting guest speakers. 

It's an amazing time to be involved with a new Probus Club, 

Be assured there is no fund raising or political agenda! Just 

like minded retired a semi-retired people looking to have 

some fun and friendship. 

See you there! 

Jeanette Dupond (Foundation President} 

OUR HOME BASE! 

Meeting day/time: pt Thursday of every month at 10:00am 
Meeting venue: The Cecil Hills Community Centre 
5 Sandringham Dr, Cecil Hills NSW 2171 

Management Committee 

Jeanette Dupond 

President 

 

Ian Delandro 

Vice President 

 

Ray Moncay 

Secretary 

 

Fred De Giorgio 

Treasurer 

 

Roman Marjanac 

Membership Officer 

Denis Price 

Newsletter Officer 

 

Cecilia Wilson 

Outings & Activities Officer 

 

Geoff Gray 

Welfare Officer 

 

Robyn Graham 

Guest Speaker Officer 

 

Kay Swaysland 

General Officer 

 

Pina Passarello 

     General Officer 
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